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March 11, 2024 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This recommendation letter is in consideration of the following proposed 
development: 
 
 
Application: 000923 – Fur Breeder’s Property, Super Soil Conditional Use 
Location: 8700 South 700 West Unincorporated, Utah 
 
 
The following recommendation is based on the understanding that this property is 
to be subdivided in the near future and at that time will be required to meet all 
applicable requirements.  
It is the recommendation of Salt Lake County Public Works Engineering that a 
delay agreement be granted for the widening of the 700 West and 9000 South 
roadways and the installation of improvements including: curb, gutter, sidewalk, 
and shared-use path; however, we recommend drafting the delay agreement in such 
a way that it does not restrict the rights of Sandy City or UDOT in requiring 
improvements if this area falls under their jurisdiction. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Jefferson Thomson, PE 
Salt Lake County  
Public Works Engineering 
 
 
 


